



Madrid, 20 of April 2020

As you know, on these dates we should be starting the organization of this year's edition of Commit. Our call for papers has been open since the beginning of March, and the next steps would have been to start selling the tickets and confirm the first sponsors.

However, this year the situation is quite complicated. No one knows what will happen in the next months and, although the 27 and 28 of November seem very far from now, they are not. Some actions cannot wait, and many decisions must be made months earlier. Due to the uncertainty and the existing risk for everybody, we have decided to stop all these actions and **postpone Commit to Spring 2021**.

The decision took a long process where we considered all kinds of options. Among others, make Commit a full-remote event. After evaluating the pros and cons, we chose to keep Commit an on-site event and to move it to further dates that will be confirmed as soon as possible.

We are deeply sorry and unable to tell if it is the best decision, but we did take it with serenity knowing that we are only suspending the event a few months and that we are all eager to meet again in Commit. Health is our priority.

Take care of yourself and your beloved ones, and see you soon.